

Enzian Ski Club

NEWSLETTER – NOVEMBER 2024

Club Meetings at **Deutscher Club** 787 Featherbed Lane Clark, NJ 07066 732-574-8600

Next Meeting

Thursday, November 14, 2024: noon – 4:00PM Deutscher Club Clark We hope to see you there!

President Emeritus

Siegfried Brunnacker

President

Klaus Reh

Vice President

Mark Sternefeld

Recording Secretary

Laura Poteara

Corresponding Secretary

Susan Stonitsch

Treasurer

Inge Volk-Biehl

Financial Secretary

Karlheinz Wagner

Webmaster

Susan Stonitsch

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES

\$30.00 single, \$35.00 family

Make check out to Enzian Ski Club. Pay at a meeting or mail your dues to

Karlheinz Wagner

938 Mountain Avenue

Mountainside, NJ 07092.

You may have noticed that our Board of Directors in the box to the left is finally complete!

At the last club meeting on October 10, Don Conway made a motion to officially elect Klaus Reh as president, seconded by Mark Sternefeld. The motion was carried by all attending members, as well as naming Siegi as President Emeritus. This left the office of Vice President open. Don Conway motioned to elect Wayne Alfano, who declined. Mark Sternefeld volunteered to take the post. The motion was carried by all attending members. Also, Laura Poteara graciously volunteered to become the Recording Secretary. Thank you Mark and Laura!



Visit our website at www.enzianskiclub.com

Catch up on meeting minutes, club newsletter, schedules and photos

SAVE THE DATE

Schwäbischer Sängerbund Christmas Concert: December 8 -

details on page 2

Club Christmas Party: Friday, December 13 – details to follow



We are sad to announce that long-time member Richard Volpi passed away on October 25. Rich and his wife Janet joined the club in 2008 as friends of the Brunnackers at Hunter Mountain in New York. Rich loved to ski, went on several club ski trips, and joined us almost every year for Oktoberfest at the Magnanini Winery. We send sincere condolences to the Volpi family.





Happy Birthday to members born in November!





The trip on October 6 was another highlight of the season. Unfortunately, only eight people were able to attend, which left the main banquet room somewhat empty. Everything at the winery has been updated, with more outdoor venues with live music. Thanks to those who attended. Let's try to get more members to attend next year!



See flyer attached to the newsletter email.





November 3: Daylight savings ends (except in Arizona, where daylight savings is not observed)



November 5: Election Day



November 11: Veterans Day



November 28: Thanksgiving Day

